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UN Secretary General's Special Representative for Somalia, Nicholas 

Kay on the postponement by the Puntland government of Local 

Elections 

 
Garowe/Mogadishu, 14 July 2013 - SRSG Nicholas Kay has described today's decision 

to postpone the elections as "brave and wise" following violent clashes in parts of 

Puntland. 

 

SRSG Kay said “My condolences to those who have lost their loved ones. I have been in 

touch with all sides and urged restraint.” 

 

SRSG Kay condemned the violence and encouraged all political actors in Puntland to 

take the opportunity now to work together to ensure a democratic process that is peaceful 

and credible. 

 

Ends. 

 

 


